
  
   

 

12th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Bristol Harbourside – Year 12 
 
The Geography Department has organised the following visit for Year 12 pupils as part of the Changing 
Places unit of the A level Geography course. 
 

Date Visit to Details of visit Times Requirements 

27
th
 

September 
2019 
 

Bristol 
Harbourside 

£15 
Travel to Bristol 
by minibus 

Periods 1 to 8 

 
School uniform need not be worn 
but warm weather proof clothing 
and a packed lunch with a drink 
must be provided. 
Please use sun screen and wear 
a hat if the weather turns warm. 
 

 
A packed lunch is available for this trip at an additional cost of £4.00; should you choose this option, please 
ensure your son visits the school canteen prior to the trip to pre order and pay for a packed lunch. 
Payments will be made via your son’s cashless catering account. 
 
There are 15 places available and receipt of payment will be taken to mean you wish to take up a place on 
the trip. 
 
Deadline for payment: Wednesday 18th September 2019 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay please 
email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment 
should contact the Finance Office. 

 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 
checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr A Toner, 
Head of Geography,  
ajt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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